
iKudu project: Appreciative inquiry lecturer survey 

Dear colleague, as you are aware, your institution is part of the iKudu project, a capacity building 
project that is focused on offering collaborative online international learning (COIL) opportunities to 
engage students across our South-North institutions, in internationalised and decolonised curricula. 

In order for each institution to reflect on where they are in their own journey to offer students a 
transformed and internationalised curriculum, important stakeholders, including yourself, are requested 
to share their views. This will be done through a set of questions posed, for which there are no right or 
wrong answers. 

Please note: 
You will not be required to provide your name, or any other unique identifiers. 
The responses will be downloaded and analysed by the designated person at your own institution, who 
was also the person who requested you to take part in the study. 
This will then be used to write an appreciative narrative report on the unique position of each institution. 

Should you have any questions, or need clarity on terminology, please contact the person at your 
institution who invited you to take part in the survey. 

It should take about 20 minutes to complete the survey. 

We appreciate the time that you, as an important stakeholder, will spend thinking about, and 
responding to the questions. 
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